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TELEPHONE 3-7506

LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

36 FURNESS WITHY BUILDING,

HALIFAX, N. S.,

July 14th, 1945.

The Secretary,
Lloyd's Reglster of Shipping,
WOKINGHAM,

Dear Sir:

Enclosed herewith our First Entry Reports
for the S. S. "LORNE PARK" , Hull No. 24 , Foun~
dation Maritime 1d., Pictou. This is the last
shlp, meantime at least, from this Yard and is a
sister vessel to the S. S. "SUTHERIAND PARK", I
trust you will find these reports in order,

The certificates for the generators have not yet
come to hand although they had been inspected
when manufactured and as soon as we receive these
certificates we will immediately forward them to
you.

I am, Dear Sir,

Yours faithfully,
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